
From: Forest Lakes News [mailto:flnews@cox.net]  

Sent: Tuesday, July 04, 2017 1:20 PM 
Subject: Update on "person of interest" 
 

This morning at about 10 AM the "person of interest" was spotted by a forest service 

crew. When they attempted to make contact the suspect fire shots at the crew. He is 

supposed to be armed with a shotgun and a pistol.  

The contact/shots fired took place approximately 1/4 mile south of Canyon Point 

Campground.  

Residents of the campground have been evacuated as a precaution.  

A "CodeRed" from Coconino County is in the process of being issued at this time for the 

area of Forest Lakes.  

Department of Public Safety (DPS) has a helicopter over the area and Coconino County 

Deputies, as well as Forest Service LEO's are actively searching for the suspect.  

He appears to be familiar with the forest and may be on the move.  

Please familiarize yourself with this photo of the suspect and if any sightings happen, 

assume that he is armed and considered dangerous, so do not approach, but call 911 

immediately. 

 

 



Judy 
 

 
 
 

 
From: Forest Lakes News [mailto:flnews@cox.net]  
Sent: Tuesday, July 04, 2017 3:13 PM 

Subject: Latest update on Forstt Lakes  
 

A mandatory evacuation of the Canyon Point Campground has begun to ensure the 

occupants safety. Observation locations have been set up south of Hwy 260 as part of 

an attempt to contain the suspect. 

  

We would like to remind those Forest Lakes residents that live south of 260 to be 

extremely vigilant in their area and if they could, it might be a good time to go for a 

visit with friends that would remove them from any potential interaction with the 

suspect. 

  

This is NOT an evacuation order by any means, just a suggestion that would create a 

potentially safer environment for those of you who do live south of 260. 

 

Judy 
 

 


